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Please vote NO on HB 2215. Oregonians decided on this decades ago, and with 

good reason. We have not resolved the issue of nuclear waste. For that reason 

alone, the law should remain on the books. There are plenty of other reasons to vote 

no too: we can reach our energy needs without nuclear power. It's a fevered dream 

of operators who stand to get a lot of federal funds, pushed by the nuke power 

lobbyists and their minions. It's never penciled out, and it never will. Time to start 

throwing this kind of money to renewable energy incentives, and along with fossil 

fuels, make nuke power a distant memory / mistake. Thank you. 


